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HONORABLE CORY MASON and 
MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 

RE: Claim for damageslreimbursement 

Dear Mayor Mason and Aldermen: 

The following claim has been received as indicated below, and this office has gathered information 
to assess the claim. Based upon the information that is available to me, it is my recommendation 
that the claim be denied. 

• 	 Devonne Wilhoit, 15014 _73 rd St, Kenosha 53142, claims reimbursement in the amount of 
$500 for auto repairs allegedly arising while she was driving through the construction zone 
on 1-94 between Hwy 20 and Hwy 11 on or about June 4,2018. The City denies liability. 

Sincerely, 

'1-L~ 
Marisa L. Roubik 

Iss Assistant City Attorney 
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